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23rd January 2024 

 

Year 4 – Pandora’s Box Performance – Friday 9th February – 3.30pm 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I am delighted to invite you to a performance of our Greek play – Pandora’s Box. As you will 

know, last term we studied Ancient Greece and during part of our learning the children learnt 

about several different Greek Myths.  

 

The children have worked tirelessly on the performance, learning lines and even designed 

their own (albeit, very low budget set). They have used their creativity, imagination and 

dramatic skills to bring this myth to life, I’m incredibly proud of their teamwork and hardwork to 

bring it all together. 

 

The performance will take place on Friday 9th February at 3.30pm on this day the children will 

need to stay in school until after the performance. Once you have picked up any younger 

siblings, you will be able to re-enter school through the main entrance, the performance itself is 

approximately 20 minutes long, once the children have finished you will be able to take them 

home. If they would be attending Badgers I will be able to escort them there once the 

performance is finished. 

 

The children may have asked you about a costume, if you are able to provide your child with a 

costume it would be much appreciated – this does not need to cost anything, please make use 

of things you already have at home. Thank you to those who have brought them in already, 

this will help to make the whole experience that little more life-like for the children. 

 

I hope you are able to make it, if you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact me. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Miss Snelson 

Year 4 Class Teacher 
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